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  - Canceled -
  

Due to the flooding situation in Bangkok, we are sorry to inform you that the IC/KM workshops
will be canceled. We are really sorry for any inconvenience it may cause and we are looking
forward to see you in our future IKI-SEA events. Please contact Khun Laddawan  for further
information.

  - Canceled -
  

The IKI-SEA at Bangkok University is proud to announce a day of special workshops on
Knowledge Management and Intellectual Capital, with international experts from 8 countries
delivering 15 different workshops, including two in the Thai language. Get more information
from our workshop Web site  and register soon since seats are limited!
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